
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 15, 2007

TO: Honorable Wayne Smith, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2741 by Quintanilla (Relating to the selection of depositories for certain county funds, 
including funds held by a county or district clerk.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code regarding adjustments to the procedures and 
requirements for a county to select depositories for certain county funds. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, DB
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